Sent from Samsung tablet.

----- Original message -----

From: Kristy Rusher < <u>Kristy.Rusher@dcc.govt.nz</u>>

Date: 14/08/2017 5:07 pm (GMT+10:00)

To:

Subject: Information request

Hi,

You requested: "a copy of the 'first' Service Level Agreement, between Ice Sports Dunedin and the DCC approx date 2007".

The Council has reviewed the agreement and has decided to decline your request on the grounds that withholding this information is necessary to protect the commercial position of the Council and Ice Sports Dunedin.

Release of the information would unreasonably prejudice the commercial position of the Council/Ice Sports Dunedin that are the subject of the information (Section 7 Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987).

As we have declined your request, you may request that the Ombudsman reviews our decision. The Ombudsman can be reached in the following ways:

Free phone: Email:

0800 802 602 Use the form below or email: (+64 4 4739533) info@ombudsman.parliament.nz

Language line assistance Please include a phone number so the Ombudsman can

available. contact you if necessary

Regards, Kristy Rusher Manager Civic and Legal, Corporate Services Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-rohe o Otepoti

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: kristy.rusher@dcc.govt.nz







